
I am glad to know that nation is observing "Vigilance 

Awareness Week" from 31st October to 6th November, 2022.  

As an endeavour to foster an environment that instills a sense 

of integrity amongst the citizens of the country, CVC 

encourages all stakeholders to collectively participate in anti-

corruption measures through different awareness programs. 

The Vigilance Awareness Week 2022 is being observed with 

the following theme: 

 

“भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत  - विकवित भारत” 

“Corruption Free India for a developed Nation”. 

 

Corruption or unethical practices undermine our social, economic, political and 

behavioural development and affect our overall prosperity. Needless to say, 

when the society is vigilant and well-informed, there is no scope for corruption.  

 

Over the years, Vigilance Department has made valuable contributions in 

awakening the conscience against corruption and taking necessary measures for 

its prevention and eradication. Vigilance Department lays stress on 

strengthening preventive vigilance and cultivating ethical practices in order to 

achieve organizational goals with transparency.  

 

I express my best wishes for the concerted efforts and earnestly appeal to all 

employees to participate wholeheartedly during the week and continue efforts 

to ensure fairness and transparency in every action.  

 
 (Renuka Gera) 

Director (IS&P) 

 

   

Message 

भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत  - विकवित भारत 

Corruption Free India for a developed Nation 

भारत हेिी इलेक्ट्रिकल्स वलवमटेड 
BHARAT HEAVY ELECTRICALS LIMITED 

 

 


